
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
Firstly, we want to thank you for the lovely messages of support you have given us over the 
last few weeks. These are difficult times and the feedback via email, Facebook and Twitter 
has been overwhelmingly positive and greatly appreciated by our staff.  
 
It is our aim during this difficult time to provide your child with good quality learning 
opportunities that help them keep to a routine. Therefore, we are looking to gain some 
feedback from you as parents/carers on the work that we have provided so far. Your 
responses will help guide and shape our improvements to home schooling tasks moving 
forward.  
 
We would greatly appreciate if you could take a few minutes to give some feedback. Please 
could you complete the short survey using the following link. The survey will close at 1:00pm 
on Tuesday 28th April: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HCBDF7GBoEOqWbJW_OwBUfGVg_v
YBBxFnhCu8eMH8URUOTE4MTRFWUtSRFZPNlY0WEkwNlo5TDBSOS4u 
 

Attached with this email is a spreadsheet which provides you with an overview of learning 

that has been set on the school website. Work on the website can be found in 2 main areas – 

the Home Learning tab and the School Closure tab. Can I also point out that Year 11 learning 

can be found in 2 main areas under the Home Learning tab – within subject folders and within 

the Pre A-Level learning folder. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

Gina Newton 
Headteacher 
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